Dear Parents,
Please rest assured that your children are safe and secure.  Regular classes are in the process of resuming.  We evacuated the building due to a gas leak alarm mid-morning.  The fire department was immediately on site and resolved the issue.  They have given us the all clear to return to the building.
The fire department congratulates the students and staff on their quick evacuation and execution of safety protocols, and we are happy to report that everyone is on their way back into the building and returning to class.  Thank you also to Rosemont High School for quickly putting the emergency plan in place to receive almost 900 staff and students.
Students will continue their regular classes until the end of the day today. 
This email may not arrive in your mailbox in a timely fashion due to the process the system takes to send out information.  Please do not be alarmed as we will always put the safety of your children first.  Thank you for your understanding and support.
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal

